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4th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Subject: Transition from Go 4 Schools to Class Charts for rewards, behaviour and communication 

We are writing to inform you that we will be transitioning from Go 4 Schools to Class Charts as our new platform 
for tracking student behaviour, attendance, and engagement while improving communication between teachers, 
students, and parents. 

Class Charts will allow you to: 

 Monitor your child’s behaviour, achievements, and attendance in real time  
 Receive important school announcements and messages directly  
 Support your child’s learning with clear feedback and insights 

The transition will take place on Tuesday 22 April 2025, and after this point Go 4 Schools will no longer be used for 
behaviour tracking and communication. Each parent/carer will receive a unique access code by the end of today 
(Friday 4 April), sent to your registered email address, to set up their Class Charts account as well as step by step 
instructions on how to set up your account. Please check your emails carefully to ensure that the email does not 
get missed in your junk emails.  Your child will be given a unique access code on their return to school on Tuesday 
22 April, issued by their tutor. Students will be allowed to set up their login on their mobile devices during the 
tutor sessions where they can be supported by their tutor. If you have any trouble logging on or need any 
assistance, please contact admin@tiverton.devon.sch.uk where your email will be passed on to relevant staff to 
support you.  

We appreciate your patience and support during this transition and believe that Class Charts will provide a better 
experience for tracking your child’s progress as well as providing better communication between school and 
home.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Fay Crellen  
Deputy Head 
 
       
 
 
 
  


